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Upcoming Events: 

Field Trip to the Rialto 

On April 15th, the third grade classes 

will be taking a field trip to the Rialto 
Movie Theater to watch Incredibles 
2! Parents, if your child will be 
wanting popcorn or other snacks, 
please send them with money.  

Book Fair 

May 1st will be the annual book fair 
here at Westside! This is a great 
opportunity for students to find new 
books to read. It will be going on all 

day until 7 PM. You can send money 
with your child, or come with them 
after school ends.  

Birthdays This Month: 

o Friday, April 12th- Jeni F. 
o Monday, April 15th- Emma E. 

o Wednesday, April 
24th- Gracie J. 
o Monday, April 
29th- Alfredo D. 

o Tuesday, April 
30th- Johnny D. 

 

Student of the Month: 

The student of the month has shown 
great work effort and responsibility! I 
am proud to say that the Student of 

the Month is Dianna Williams! Yay! 
Keep up the great work! 

Classroom Supplies Needed: 

Spring has sprung and so have the 
allergies in the school! Please look 
through the classroom supplies 

needed list, and feel free to donate 
to our classroom! 

Supplies needed 
for Spring 
Season: 

Supplies needed 
other than for 
sickness: 

Clorox Wipes Pencils 

Kleenex Sticky Notes 

Germ-x Expo Markers 

Lysol Spray Highlighters 

 

Upcoming Quizzes and Tests:  

Friday, April 12th will be the 
vocabulary quiz for the month! 

On Wednesday April 17th, we will 
have our quiz over the plant life 

cycle.  

Tuesday, April 30th will be our quiz 
over the weather conditions lesson. 

 

Let’s make this April the best month 
yet and finish up the year strong! 

- Ms. Molly James 

3rd Grade Teacher at Westside 
Elementary School 

Jamesmolly140@gmail.com  
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